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Woodbridge, Virginia––The Workforce Development and Continuing 
Education Program for the Woodbridge Campus of Northern Virginia 
Community College (NOVA) is pleased to launch a new Leadership and 
Organizational Development Certificate Program and to announce the 
selection of Stephen T. Redmon as the program’s lead facilitator.  NOVA is 
a regional leader in workforce development and lifelong learning for adults.   
 
Mr. Redmon has partnered with Ms. Katreena Arnold, Director, Workforce 
Development and Continuing Education to launch a new Leadership and 
Organizational Development Certificate Program in the Spring 2009.  This  
program is custom-designed, uses leading-edge technology and concepts, 
and provides practical solutions to meet real-life challenges.  Mr. Redmon 
was selected as the facilitator and developer of this program because of his 
tremendous background and experience; especially his positive attitude and 
passion for helping people and organizations develop.  Registration 
information about the program will be available later in the Fall 2008.   

In response to the critical need to prepare young people for future excellence 
and success, Mr. Redmon is also working with Ms. Arnold to launch the 
Rising Stars Youth Leadership and Performance Improvement Summer 
Camp in 2009, part of the NOVA College For Kids Summer Program.  
Rising Stars is an innovative and fun self-development process that 
promotes personal leadership, healthy behaviors, and the attitudes and skills 
that business owners identify as essential for success.  Registration 
information will be available in early 2009.   
 



Call Workforce Development and Continuing Education at 703-878-5754 to 
be placed on the contact and mailing lists for these new programs.  Spaces 
for these programs will be limited, call 703-878-5754 today.   


